Year 5 Coral Bay Camp



Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Camp week for Group 1 is fast approaching and the excitement is building for our Year 5 students who are heading off to Coral Bay for a week of sun, sand and fun next week!

Please see the important details below, some of which were covered in the Parent Information session held at school last week.

Departing Monday August 23	Monday 8:30am sharp! Please have your child in the undercover area by no later than 8 am to allow us to mark roles and organize the packing of the buses. Please ask your child to see Wendy Bow on arrival to have their name marked off the roll. Any spending money in a zip locked bag to Miss Shaw for safe keeping. Any last minute medical to Mr Cook and lunches (again in a plastic bag please) to Mrs Whitbread.
Clothing for travel	No school uniforms are necessary for travelling but make sure the students have access to a jumper as the bus is air conditioned.
Bags	Please allow ONE suitcase only and a day pack (back pack) that they can pack before each adventure. Students must be able to pack their own suitcase at the end of the week! A plastic bag is helpful for bringing home wet swim wear and towels.
Arriving home Friday August 27	The bus will arrive back at school at approx. 2:30pm. Updates will be provided via Facebook about the return trip going to schedule. Please be on time to collect your child as they get very anxious after a week away from home if you're not there for them.

If your child requires any medication for the camp please have it to the front office staff before Friday 20 August in a labelled zip lock bag.

For any last minute questions regarding camp please don't hesitate to contact me on 9187 6200.

Toni Whitbread Deputy Principal Baynton West Primary School 16 August 2021